
Staff
Pastor - Jason Thomas 
Worship Pastor - Brad Lewis
Discipleship Pastor - Andy Atkinson
Youth Director - Kevin Stone
Adminstrative Assistant - Miki Ingram
Education Assistant - Sandra Mullins

jasont@fbcfo.org
bradl@fbcfo.org
andya@fbcfo.org
kevins@fbcfo.org
miki@fbcfo.org
sandram@fbcfo.org

This Week @ FBC Prayer Concerns

Our Volunteers
Deacons of the Week

Security

Extended Session

Wednesday Meal

Babies

1&2 yr olds

3 yr olds

Greeters

Babies

1&2 yr olds

3 yr olds

2645 Lafayette Road - P.O. Box 2125
Fort Oglethorpe, GA 30742

Office:  706.866.0232
www.fbcfo.org
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Where Truth and Love come together

First 

Upcoming Events

Church
Baptist

www.fbcfo.org

find us on social media

Sunday, June 21 
9 am	  Donuts for Dads (Fellowship Circle)

9:30 am   Sunday Bible Study


10:55 am  Morning Worship

	 


Happy Father’s Day

	 	 Baby Dedication 


     No Evening Services 
  

Monday, June 22 - Thursday, June 25 
6pm - 8pm   Vacation Bible Safari


Wednesday, June 24 
 ( No Evening Meal due to VBS) 

No Wednesday Evening Activities


Thursday, June 25 
6 pm  VBS Closing Program


Saturday, June 27 
10 am  Ignite Set-up


     6 pm   Ignite Saturday Night Worship


Find more info online at www.fbcfo.org


Hospital 
Jim Forester

Winona Lewis

Gene Miller

Home  
Bernice Banister 
June Stewart 
Stan Grell 
Eve Stone 
Mary Jane 

  Latoza

Sarah delzell 
Ann Born

Carol Whelchel 
Shirley Forester 

Arleen Wyatt

Tressie Fletcher

Sonya Howard

Betty Goodner

Helen Fisher

Odell Culver

Taime Imler 

Joann Ezell 

 Stewart

Mack Hannah

Linda Sikes

Robin Ellis

Beth Daugherty

Nell Smith 
Wayne Thomas


Clarence & 

    Bobbie Allison

Sam & Mary-Lou 

   Brown 

Dale & Dolores 

    Kinnison 

Wiley & Helen 

    Epperson 

Dottie Holland

  Alabama


Nursing Home 
Norma Carpenter

Eva Williams

Eunice Mosman

Ollie Grisham

Bobby Harwood

Ruth Graham 

Eloise Morris  

Hazel Smith 
Myrtle Thomas 
Lila Archer

Mary Alkire

C. H. Tindall

Cathy Cox (21)

Fallon McKinney (21)

Dolores Richardson (22)

Sara Gillespie (23)

Allyson Carlton (24)


Joe Latoza (24)

Aspen Burgess (25)

Dean Moore (25)

Brad Robinson (25)


Micki Atkinson 
Andy Atkinson 
Stacy Thomas 
Drew Todaro 
Pam Bethune 
Cindy Shipp 

June 21-27 
Raymond Pendley 
Bimol Poole 
Jeff Wright 
Cathy Cox 
Ray Cox 

June 21-27 
Wayne Honeycutt

Tracie Dobson 
Sarah Kubler 
Mackie Yatooma 
Drew Todaro 
Rob Randall 
Holly Randall 

Next Sunday, June 28

June 21 
Donna Lindsey 
Donnie Lindsey 
Miki Ingram 

June  24 

No service 
 due to VBS

July 1 
Linda Daniels 
Joyce Rogers 
Cindy Shipp 
Ronnie Born 

June 28 
Wayne Honeycutt 
Rena Honeycutt 
George McDowell 

June 28-July 4 
Rob Randall 
Jeff Scott 
Linda Daniels 
Luke Daniels 

June 28-July 4 
Terry Pennington 
Eddy Trotter 

June 17-June 24

Quarterly Sunday School  
Teacher’s Lunch Meeting 

Sunday, July 19

12:15 PM


All Sunday School leaders 
and teachers are 

encouraged to come.


   


Next Sunday, June21

Vacation Bible Safari  June 22-25 
VBS begins Monday night 6/22, with LifeWay’s “Journey Off The 
Map!”  Registration for kids and volunteers is available on our 
website.  This is one of our biggest missions events of the year, 
and we need you.  Help us make this the best VBS ever!  It will 
run from 6 to 8 pm each night.  Ages: Rising Kindergartners 
through completed 5th grade.


Christ Chapel 
Canned Meat

Baby Dedication 
Baby Dedication Service will be this Sunday, June 21 on Father’s 
Day during the morning worship. 

Donuts for Dad 
All dads, grandfathers and uncles of our Preschool and Children’s 
Ministries are invited for “Donuts for Dad” on Father’s Day in the 
Fellowship Circle at 9:00 am.	 	 


Ryan Stinson Concert 
Ryan Stinson will be in concert on Sunday, June 28 during the 
evening worship.  

The Florida Boys Quartet Concert 
The Florida Boys Quartet will be in concert on Sunday, July 5 
during the evening worship.

Miriam  Ann Pittman 
Mason Ocoee Swafford 
Asher Eutaw Atkinson 

Lucy Isabella Alexander 
Magnolia Audrey Pittman

Happy Father’s Day 
Thank you, Dads!  We are a blessed faith family due to your love, 
support, patience and help.


http://www.fbcfo.org
http://www.fbcfo.org


The Sunday Report

Music & More...Discipleship

Bible Study Attendance  
11 am Worship Attendance 

Ignite Attendance
Annual Budget  

YTD Budget Needs   
YTD Budget Giving    

 
Total Receipts for the Week: 
Weekly Budget Giving
Weekly Legacy Giving
Weekly Missions Giving 

This Sunday’s Message:

Next Sunday’s Message:

Youth Spotlight

Andy AtkinsonJason Thomas

Kevin Stone

Word From Our Pastor Brad Lewis
Around 800 BC, the people of Hosea’s 
day had become “hardened” to God’s 
Word. They had heard it many times 
before and had grown apathetic to what 
God required of them. God’s solution 
was for them to break up the neglected 
ground of their hearts. They were to 
allow Him to soften their hardened 
hearts.  The picture God paints in the 
Book of Hosea is of a soft & delicate 
people being introduced to course & 
agonizing labor of the seeking the Lord.  
They were accustomed to the easy fruit 
of idolatry, now seeking the Lord was a 
difficult task.  God’s people were to 
break up the sinful barriers in their lives 
that prevented God’s Word from 
penetrating their hearts. Then, said 
Hosea, God would give life 
and ref resh them by 
raining down on them 
in r igh teousness 
after the bruising 
w o r k o f 
softening their 
hearts.


	 A s d i s c i p l e s , w e m u s t 
continually cultivate our hearts and 
minds so that we are receptive to the 
work here & now.   John the Baptist 
exhorted those around him to prepare 
the way for Jesus.  We, too, can help 
others prepare their lives so that God’s 
righteousness will penetrate and fill their 
lives. We can share the joy that God’s 
Word brings us and encourage our 
friends to seek God’s will. We can tell of 
the blessings that have come to us as a 
result of our obedience.  Pray that they 
can join God & break up the dry & hard 
ground in the hearts of those around us.  
As God’s people, we are to seek the 
Lord until His righteousness raining 

down upon us as a summer rain. We 
should immediately cultivate 

our heart whenever it 
s t a r t s t o b e c o m e 

hardened toward 
God.

Sunday, June 28, is Senior Adult 
Day in our church.  Morning 
worship will feature the Joyful 
Praise Choir and more!  After 
the service, all Senior Adults 
(age 55 and older) are invited to 
the Fellowship Circle for a light 
meal to show appreciation for all 
that Seniors do throughout our 
church.  Reservations are 

required, so 
please call the 
church office 
706-866-7194 
to sign up by 
Wednesday, June 
24.

	 Did you know that the only 
thing that we will do in heaven that 
we are currently doing on earth is 
Worship? No other activity is 
recorded in the Bible. No other 
practice is mentioned. Not Bible 
study, not evangelism, not caring for 
the sick, not preaching. Only 
Worship.

	 If this is the case, may I 
suggest that we increase our 
preparation for heaven by investing 
more of our time on earth into 
personal worship? Not corporate 
worship, but our personal time 
alone with God.

	 As an athlete, I knew that I 
would only achieve the next level by 
practice. As a musician, I know that 
I will only improve my skill by 
practice. As a communicator, I 
know that I will only make myself 
better received by practice. As a 
leader, I know that I will only 
improve my influence by practice.


The great thing about personal 
worship is that it is not just 
“practice for the future”, but it is 
beneficial in the here-and-now! Our 
time spent in the presence of God 
literally transforms our lives: We 
become more in tune with the 
Father and His purpose and will for 
our lives. We see Him answering 
specific prayer in our 
lives. We find ourselves 
i n a c l o s e r 
relationship with 
Him.

    All because 
we spend time 
i n p e r s o n a l 
worship.


Brad
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Alive - To Treasure Jesus

Matthew 6:19-24

F a t h e r ' s D a y : D o n u t s f o r 
Dads:   This Sunday morning, June 
21st at 9:00 in the fellowship circle 
we will have a special Father's Day 
celebration for al l our dad's, 
grandfathers, and uncles of children 
in the preschool and children's 
department. Please come let us 
celebrate you for all you do for our 
children every day.   

VBS  is less than a week away and 
we are busy getting ready!   Please 
keep all the volunteers and children 
who will participate in your prayers.  
Pray that we will impact these young 
lives in a powerful way next week! 

Wednesday Nights  - Our summer 
program is in full swing and  we 
would love to have your children 
ages PreK - 5th grade come and join 
in the fun.   We will be riding the 
waves, building sand castles, and 
playing some cool games as we 
explore God's plan for our lives. 
Please make sure your children wear 
clothes they can get wet and make 
a mess in.   This week they will be 
playing on slip-and-slides so they 
will need a towel as well.

Thank you so much for your year 
long support and prayer of our  
camp efforts!  Thank you for the 
letters and packages, they know 
that their church supports and 
loves them!  God is at work in 

their lives. The life-changing 
miss ion serv ice and God-
encountering worship will not be 
forgotten!  Continue to pray for a 
safe and enjoyable trip home.  


It is a joy to send this special 
greeting to you from Glorieta, New 
Mexico!  As you read this, I am enjoying 
an exciting week of ministry and worship 
with our energetic teenagers.  It has been 
a rich experience so far, and it is official… 
I have found a new favorite place to pray.  
If you could only see and experience how 

God’s glory is on display here in 
New Mexico.  I guess that is 

why the folks here call it 
“Glorieta.”  We will have 

pictures and stories to 
share with you very 
soon.  

 W h a t a b o u t 
you?  Have you 
f o u n d a n e w 
favorite place to 
p r a y ?  G o d 
encourages us to 
take our post and 
pray to Him with 
f a i t h f u l n e s s , 
expectation, and 
p e r s i s t e n c e .  

Consider these powerful words from the 
prophet Isaiah, “On your walls, O 
Jerusalem, I have set my watchmen; all 
the day and all the night they shall never 
be silent.  You who put the Lord in 
remembrance, take no rest, and give Him 
no rest until He establishes Jerusalem 
and makes it a praise in the earth” (Isa. 
62:6–7).  

As we remember the “30/30 
Challenge” set before us (praying 30 
minutes daily for 30 days), will you be a 
prayer “watchman” for your family and 
our church family?  Will you raise your 
voice to the Lord and give Him no rest 
until He establishes “Jerusalem?”  God 
wants you to pray with faithfulness, 
expectation, and persistence.  Let’s take 
our post and pray this way together.  See 
you this weekend!

May it begin with prayer,
  Jason  

 

Sermon on the Mount

Series Continues

Thank You

Children�’s Headlines

Senior Adult Day:  June 28

SB Disaster Relief 
Many of you are aware of the 
massive devastation and loss of 
life that has taken place recently 
across Texas and the southeast.  
Through the SB Disaster Relief 
fund, we have an opportunity to 
share in the relief efforts through 
the ministry of giving.  Please 
pray for all of the storm and 
flood victims and consider 

sharing a financial gift to help in 
the relief.  You can give through 
the church or directly to SBTC 
PO Box 1988 Grapevine, Texas 
76099-1988.  Thank you for your 
prayers and support.

Thank you for your 
k i n d n e s s a n d 
sympathy at a time 
when it was deeply 
appreciated  The 
d ish garden was 
beautiful! 
Thank you,  
T h e f a m i l y o f 
Georgia Dobson

Thank you so much 
f o r g u i d i n g a n d 
directing me through 
life up to this point. It 
will carry on into the 
next stage of my life. 
Sincerely, 
Colin Wright

I am so thankful for 
the flowers, visiting, 
cards, and prayers 
f ro m m y c h u rc h 
family in the ongoing 
of my sister, Mrs. Joy 
Sims. Making plans 
to be with our family 
in Heaven someday!  
Opal Hyde


